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Report Date: Oct 27, 2023 
Meeting Date: Nov 21, 2023 

To:  City Manager 

From:  Director of Corporate and Financial Services 

Subject:  SPCA Contract 

 

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to seek Council’s approval of the attached 1 year extension with the BC 
Society for Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (SPCA) for the SPCA to act as a poundkeeper for the City. 

Summary 

The current contract with the SPCA expires at the end of December.  The attached contract is for a 1 year 
extension. 

The contract has an inflation increase in it built on CPI (Consumer Price Index).  It is expected that the 
increase will be in 3-4% range but will not be determined till later December.   

Recommendation 

THAT Council approve the attached contract with the BC Society for Prevention of Cruelty to Animals for 
2024; 

AND THAT the Mayor and Corporate Administrator be authorized to execute the agreement. 

Financial Implications 

The cost of the contract for 2024 will be $55,293 plus an increase for inflation. 

Attachments 

1. BC Society for Prevention of Cruelty to Animals contract extension for 2024. 
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Original signed by:  City Manager Johnson 


